
FAIR, FRIENDLY, FULFILLING & FUN! 

 

Tuesday 20th October 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers & House Teams, 

House Competition, ‘Reading in unusual places’ 

We love books and think reading is cool.  We know that lots of the pupils 

in our school read on a daily basis and love all kinds of books too, so we 

thought it would be fun to capture these moments but to make it a little 

bit unusual! 

Rules:  

Pupils (and staff) take a picture of themselves or get someone else to 

take a picture of them reading in an unusual place.  For example, in the 

bath, on a seesaw, in the dog’s basket! 

One photo entry per child or member of staff. 

The picture can be taken on any device, such as iPhone or iPad or just a 

digital camera.  

Send in photo to the school office email, stating your child’s name, class 

and house team. 

office@alfriston.e-sussex.sch.uk  

Deadline: Friday 6th November. 

 

We hope to be able to arrange for a special guest 

to judge this competition so that there is a winner 

for each class, and of course the overall House 

winner will be presented with the House 

Competition shield. 

 

Have fun reading!                                                     

Yours sincerely, The House Captains 
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